
June 2021

Summer is here and things are "hoppin" at Dunwoody
Preservation Trust! Camp Flashback starts this month and we're
busy making plans for Lemonade Days. Typically, we host
Lemonade Days each April but have been unable to due to
COVID. Now that gathering restrictions have been lifted, we are
planning to host it this year in August and then move back to
April in 2022. We are hosting an Open House at the Cheek-Spruill
Farmhouse for the community on Thursday, June 17 between 6-
8pm. And more activities are coming in July. Be sure to follow
DPT on Facebook and Instagram to keep up with all of our
activities. We have something for everyone!

Suzanne Huff
COO/Executive Director
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JOIN US TODAY!

Cheek-Spruill Farmhouse Open HouseCheek-Spruill Farmhouse Open House

Come join us on Thursday, June 17
between 6-8pm for an Open
House at the Cheek-Spruill
Farmhouse. Take a walk through
this iconic home that the
Dunwoody community saved from
the wrecking ball and learn some
history about the families that lived
here. A small reception will be held



on the lawn outside. Come connect to our Dunwoody history!

Latest News

Dunwoody 4th of July ParadeDunwoody 4th of July Parade

The Dunwoody 4th of July Parade
is back this year. Be sure to look for
DPT's float going down the street or
better yet, come participate in the
parade with us. If you'd like to
help, please email us at
info@dunwoodypt.orginfo@dunwoodypt.org

Dunwoody Idol AuditionsDunwoody Idol Auditions

Mark your Calendars! Dunwoody Idol
2021 Auditions will be held Sunday,
July 18, from 2-4pm at the
Donaldson-Bannister Farm. 
To register, complete this formform and
email it to hopefollmer@gmail.comhopefollmer@gmail.com.

All contestants will receive a Dunwoody Idol t-shirt with $5
audition fee. The Dunwoody Idol receives recording time from
Dunwoody Music for one track, a featured show in Fall 2021 and
featured spot on the 2021 Lemonade Days Festival stage.
10 Finalists will be selected to compete at Lemonade Days for
the chance to be “The Dunwoody Idol 2021.”

Dunwoody Idol information

It's Almost Time for Camp FlashbackIt's Almost Time for Camp Flashback



The first week of Camp Flashback is quickly approaching and
we cannot wait to have our campers here at the Farm! It is

going to be a wonderful summer filled with learning and fun.

Lemonade Days 2021Lemonade Days 2021

When Life Gives You Lemons in April, 
Make Lemonade in August

SAVE THE DATE THIS SUMMER!SAVE THE DATE THIS SUMMER!

    Dunwoody Preservation Trust 
  Lemonade Days Festival 

Back to School Bash
This Year Only

August 18-22, 2021August 18-22, 2021

Lemonade Days information

Help Design a History CurriculumHelp Design a History Curriculum

Retired Educators - Dunwoody
Presentation Trust (DPT) is
seeking your input in designing
a student curriculum for Historic
Dunwoody Tours and school
related resources for use both
inside and beyond the
classroom in a way that will
connect people and history in

an innovative way. Experience in aligning the curriculum to the
“Georgia Standards of Excellence (GSE)” is vital.



Interested? Contact Jim Walker, Ed Director at
jimwalker@dunwoodypt.org 

An Easy Way to Help DPTAn Easy Way to Help DPT

Here's an easy way to help donate to
Dunwoody Preservation Trust. Register your
Kroger shopper's card and DPT will receive a
percentage of money spent at Kroger by all
of our shoppers. If you already have a Kroger

card, you can register it at any time.

1. Log into your account at https://www.kroger.com/
2. Select My Account from the top right Account drop-down

menu.
3. On the left column, scroll down until you see Community

Rewards and select it.
4. Choose the organization you want to support. We are

Dunwoody Preservation Trust or our organization number is
listed here as MU033.

5. You're all set!

View our Website
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Join Dunwoody Preservation Trust Today!

 ​  ​
Follow us on Social Media!


